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TO:  City Commission   

 

FROM:  Robert Massarelli, AICP, Director of Development Services 

    

DATE:  January 22, 2019 

 

RE:  Minimum Lot Size and Roadway Standards 

 

 

 

This agenda item is for discussion and possible direction regarding the minimum lot size and 

roadway width in the City. The attached PowerPoint presentation provides an overview of the 

minimum lot size requirements pursuant to the Comprehensive Plan and Zoning Code. The 

PowerPoint will be updated with the roadway width requirements.   


